
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Notice of Comment Period Extension for  

Draft Program Environmental Impact Report (EIR) 627 

 

John Wayne Airport 

General Aviation Improvement Program 
 

John Wayne Airport is extending the public comment period for Draft Program EIR 627 for 15 

days.  The original comment period was scheduled to end on November 6, 2018. The new 

deadline to submit comments is no later than 5:00 PM on Wednesday, November 21, 2018.   

 

Draft Program EIR 627 and technical studies are available for review between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM at the John Wayne 

Airport Administrative Office, located at 3160 Airway Avenue in Costa Mesa, California 92626. The documents are also available online 

at www.ocair.com/DEIR627 and at the following public libraries: 

Costa Mesa/Donald Dungan 

1855 Park Avenue 

Costa Mesa, California 92627 

Costa Mesa/Mesa Verde 

2969 Mesa Verde Drive 

Costa Mesa, California 92626 

El Modena 

380 South Hewes Street 

Orange, California 92869 

Irvine/Heritage Park 

14361 Yale Avenue 

Irvine, California 92604 

Irvine/University Park 

4512 Sandburg Way 

Irvine, California 92612 

Laguna Beach 

363 Glenneyre Street 

Laguna Beach, California 92651 

Newport Beach 

1000 Avocado Avenue 

Newport Beach, California 92660 

Tustin 

345 East Main Street 

Tustin, California 92780 

Orange 

407 East Chapman Avenue 

Orange, California 92866 

 

University of California, Irvine  

Langson Library 

UCI Building 102 

Irvine, CA 92623 

Santa Ana 

26 Civic Center Plaza 

Santa Ana, California 92701 

 

 

 

 

Please send your comments via regular mail or email to: 

 

Ms. Lea Choum 

3160 Airway Avenue 

Costa Mesa, CA 92626 

Email: EIR627@ocair.com 
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